
Implementation Team 
Teleconference Meeting 

February 6, 2014 
 

Rationalization 
 
The teleconference was devoted to reviewing Jay Koyle’s  “ Proposed Outline for Rationalization 
Planning by Executive Committee “ to be presented at the March Executive meeting. 
 
Our next meeting is planned for April 7,8 to discuss outcomes of the March Executive meeting as they 
relate to the Rationalization process. 


